## **Clare Cuskin**

From:

Patricia Holding

Sent:

23 January 2013 13:46

To:

Clare Cuskin

Subject:

Belle Vue Inspectors final report

## Dear Clare

Thank you for your E mail dated 23 rd of December 2012, when you asked for my comments on behalf of DCC as landowner in respect of the above mentioned matter.

I have considered Mr Simpson, the Inspector's, draft final report and am satisfied that his conclusions is correct. In the circumstances I have no further comments to make on this draft final report at this time.

However on another issue, should Mr Malpass, on behalf of Consett Green Spaces Group, be granted an extension of time to seek further evidence in support of his case, I trust that, as the landowners representative, I will be given the opportunity consider and comment on any new information, if it is submitted.

## Regards Pat

Pat Holding Principal Solicitor Planning & Development Legal & Democratic Services Tel: 03000 269 726

Help protect our environment by only printing this e-mail if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this e-mail by mistake, please inform the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the e-mail from your system. Durham County Council takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its e-mails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any losses incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.